
Wilshire Dr. - Road Repair Project 
 

There is a road repair project taking place on 800 feet of Wilshire Dr.  This project 
will begin on or about June 25th, 2024.  The initial phase of repair should last 
from one to one- and one-half weeks of time. 
 
The project’s beginning and end point will be 1518 Wilshire Dr. and extending 
south approximately 800 feet.  This affected area will have all bad soils 
removed, clean sand and road materials will then be backfilled.  The affected 
area will be the entire width of the road.   
 
There will always be one lane open for traffic during this entire 
construction/repair period.  Please slow your speed and use caution when 
motoring through this affected area. 
 
After this initial phase of repair is completed, new asphalt will be applied later 
in the summer.  If you have any questions, please call the Town of Hull @ 715-
344-8280. 
 
Thank You for Your Patience! 


